COVID-19 Update
1-3-2021

Nisqually Reservation — 10 new COVID cases in the last week
Nisqually Tribal Members hospitalized - 1

Off Reservation — known cases — 2

Total known active cases (Friday, 1-1-2021 at 4 pm) — 13

Moderna Vaccine for COVID-19 has arrived!!!

41 people recevied a vaccine this past week.

We have a Tribal Council approved plan in place for distribution. Critical
essential employees, those needed to keep the Tribe running on a day to day
basis are being vaccinated first.

Elders and other highest risk individuals should be getting a call this week to
schedule an appointment for the first dose of the vaccine. We are using an
appointment system to limit the number of people in the building at one time,
to ensure everyone'’s safety. This vaccine is for adults age 18 and over.

Take Care, Stay Safe.
Stay home!!!

Mary Szafranski, RN
Nisqually Indian Tribe
Public Health Officer
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